
SKYWARN RECOGNITION DAY 2010

Skywarn Recognition Day was developed in 1999 by the National Weather 
Service and the American Radio Relay League. It celebrates the contributions that 
volunteer Skywarn radio operators make to the National Weather Service. During 

the day Skywarn operators visit NWS offices and contact other radio operators 
across the world.   Chaves County Skywarn Coordinator Jim Tucker, 

(KB0QNW), and Eddy County Spotter Glenn Smith, (KE5IDX), visited 
Albuquerque's NWS office and recorded their visit in pictures and video.

Watch the video tour of the National Weather Service Forecast Office in 
Albuquerque.

Part One

Part Two

Thanks to Tim Shy and the staff of the NWS for making this video 
possible.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X_DpvE0FNdY
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EABFyeyvm4I

